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The bass control measures described implement european measures designed to
manage fishing effort in order to help protect and improve bass stocks.

The control measures and restrictions set out in the 2018 EU fishing
opportunities regulation will continue to apply in 2019 until such time they
are replaced.

Bass management measures may be reviewed later in 2018 when bass population
evidence is updated by the International Council for the Exploration of the
Seas (ICES). This evidence is expected by the end of March 2018 and MMO will
amend this guidance accordingly.
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